
 

Dear NC Youth Families, 

 

It is incredible to see how God works in the lives of our students when we partner together on 
Wednesday nights. Imagine what would happen if our students could spend an entire week together! 

This coming summer we will have an opportunity to do just that. We will once again be partnering with 
Camp Croix to offer a week-long summer camp experience for our students. 

Camp Croix is a retreat campground in Danbury, Wisconsin that is owned and operated in affiliation with 
our church body. Their staff and volunteers offer an amazing week-long youth camp with several 
different sessions to choose from. Each session has room for about 100 campers. 

While we don’t have enough participants to fill up an entire session, we will be adopting the early 
session (June 23-29, 2024) for students from NorthCross. I (Pastor Matt) and maybe a couple other 
NorthCross members will be working alongside the Camp Croix staff to help run the camp that week. We 
would love to have a large group from our church participate! 

Here are some additional details: 

 This camp is open to all youth who will be entering 4th-9th grade next school year. 
 Danbury, Wisconsin is about a 2.5-hour drive from Lakeville. 
 The cost is $350 per camper. Multi-child discounts are available. 
 Friends are welcome - you don’t have to be a member of NorthCross to participate. 
 Registration opens January 2nd and spots are limited. 
 For more details, go to campcroix.org and click on Youth Bible Camp (or scan the QR code 

below). 
 

Last year we had about 30 people from NorthCross at this camp, and we got great feedback about their 
experience. I hope it works for your student to participate this year! 

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. I am thankful for what we as parents can do together as 
the church! 

 

Blessings, 
 
Pastor Matt 
matt@northcrossmn.org  

campcroix.org/bible-camp 


